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Media Release  
 

17-Year-Old Bicyclist Injured by Hit-and-Run Driver 
 
August 21, 2017 – A 17-year-old bicyclist was struck by a hit-and-run driver 

outside of Sherwood. Deputies are asking for the public’s help locating the suspect. 
 

On Monday, August 21, 2017, at 4:13 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office 
deputies responded to a hit-and-run crash in the 18400 block of Southwest 
Brookman Road outside of Sherwood, Oregon. 

 
Deputies learned that a 17-year-old male riding a 

bicycle on Brookman Road had been struck by a 
pickup truck which fled the scene. Multiple 
agencies assisted deputies in attempting to find 

the suspect vehicle, which was not located. 
 

The bicyclist was transported to Oregon Health & 
Science University by Metro West Ambulance with 
non-life threatening injures. Tualatin Valley Fire & 

Rescue responded to the crash. The bicyclist’s 
family has been notified.   

 
The suspect vehicle is described as a ‘90s brown or tan pickup truck, possibly a 
Chevrolet or Ford. The truck has a multi-colored tailgate and silver rear bumper.  

 
Anyone with information regarding the incident is asked to contact the Sheriff’s 

Office by calling 503-629-0111. 


